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7/15/82

Mr. Paul Leventhal
President
The Nuclear Club Inc.
1000 Connecticut Avenue,it.W.
Suite 406
Washington, D.C. 20036

Dear Mr. Leventhal:

Thank you for your recent letter concerning the changes that have
occurred since the Clinch River Breeder Reactor Plant Environmental
Statement (flVREG-0139) was issued in February 1977.

We have been assessing these and other changes and their environmental
significance from the time licensing activities for the Clinch River
Plant were resumed in the fall of 1981. The results of that assessment
will be documented in a report which is scheduled to be issued soon.

Sincerely,
ognai signca br.

l'aulS M

Paul S. Check, Director
CRBR Program Office
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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